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Mr. Salamasick: 

Pl 
SPECIALIZING IN METAL 
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1915 STERLING AVE. N.W 
GRAND RAPIDS, MI 49504 

Phone 616 363 4414 

FEl1 14 2019 

AIR UUAUH DIVISION 
GRAND RAPIDS DISTRICT 

Concerning the complaint on January 2, 2019 regarding the smoke and foul odors. 
I believe the reason for the complaint was due to burning particle board in 
a greater ratio to hardwood. 
The action that has taken place is to only burn 20-25 percent particle board 
mixed in with the hardwood being burned, and have explained to employees 
the importance of doing this so the problem does not reoccur. 
The wood stove at Kent Welding is rated at 1,000,000 Btu per hour 
Which is less than the 6,000,000 Btu listed in the exemption handbook. 

Matthew DeLano, President 


